
 

 

 

PUBLIC NOTIFICATION 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE  

 

 

New Shared-Use Passenger Lounge 

Owen Roberts International Airport 

 

Grand Cayman, Cayman Islands (24 July 2019) The Cayman Islands Airports 
Authority (CIAA) proudly announces its latest business opportunity in the 
redevelopment and expansion of Owen Roberts International Airport (ORIA).  
 

We are seeking a professional firm with experience operating luxury lounges to 
design, construct and operate a full-service passenger lounge at ORIA in Grand 
Cayman to accommodate and delight our travelling guests with comfort, 
conveniences and a world-class experience.  
 
In order to qualify for consideration, the firm must be able to demonstrate that it 
operates at least one lounge, preferably at an airport. 
 
To learn more about this exciting new opportunity at Owen Roberts International 
Airport, the CIAA will be holding a pre-proposal meeting and site tour of the lounge 
space. 
 

Join us on: 
Thursday, 8th August 2019 at 9:00 a.m. at Owen Roberts International Airport 
Conference Room, 2nd floor of the Terminal Building 
 
The meeting will start promptly. Please arrive by 8:45 a.m. to sign in. 
 
RSVP by 6th August 2019 to lounge@caymanairports.com 

mailto:lounge@caymanairports.com


 

 

Please provide information about where you are currently operating a lounge. 
 
Only persons or company representatives who RSVP will be allowed to participate in 
the meeting or the tour. 
 
 
** END ** 
 

 

MEDIA CONTACT: 

Rhonda Verhoeven 

Business Development and Marketing Manager 

Direct: 345.244.5809 | Cell: 345.925.8651   

Email: Rhonda.Verhoeven@caymanairports.com  
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